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Bank Day
Join us for the next Bank Day - Friday, Feb-
ruary 1st!! Let's get your kids saving!! Creekside has 
teamed up with WA Federal bank to bring you a “Save at 
School” program to help teach your children the habit and 
value of saving money. On the first Friday of every month I 
will be available in the library balcony to collect deposits 
anytime from 9:00am-10:00am.  If your child does not al-
ready have a student account with WA Federal bank, please 
return the account application form to me on a Bank deposit 
Day (http://creeksideptsa.ourschoolpages.com/Doc/
2018-2019%20Important%20Docs/
BankDays2018-2019_Flyer.pdf), or to the WA Federal Bank 
off of 228th in Sammamish, with an opening deposit (min 
$5) to get your child started. 

   

BOX TOPS! 
Don’t forget to save your box tops to earn cash for our school! Three Scholastic Book prizes up 
for grabs for those who bring in the most Box Tops! They are due back Feb. 15th. Keep sav-
ing!  
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Do you have photos of your child’s class? We are looking for 
photos to use for the yearbook. Please send any photos 
you have to Jill Lantz at jill.lantz@gmail.com.  You 
also upload them to entourageyearbooks.com or get the 
Entourage LINK app for your phone. 

 

http://entourageyearbooks.com/

